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The School Committee held a virtual meeting on Wednesday, June 23, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.. Chair 
McDonough called the meeting to order and took roll call at 6:05 p.m.. All members stated that they were 
participating remotely. 
 
Members Present:  Julie McDonough, Dr. Donna McKenzie, Hayley Sonneborn, 
 Henry Haugland, Cathi Collins, Dr. Shai Fuxman  
Members Mising: Catherine Brunell 
 
Others Present:             Dr. Anna Nolin 
                                         

Public Speak 
Chair McDonough stated that no public speak comments were received by the Chair. 
 
 Review of Superintendent Evaluation Process and Preparation for Superintendent Evaluation 
Dr. Nolin walked through process with Committee.  Expected activity, evidence, additional evidence, 
which standard the artifact pertains to.  Took DEI and created a separate memo given the focus on DEI this 
year.   

 Mid-year update from principals on Goal Area #1.  
 Two professional practice goals were described: 

o Student Learning - Academic goal: safety in implementing COVID education plan 
o Supt. Professional Practice Goal: new supt. seminar, as well as all principal PD  

Items listed in yellow were not completed this year.  What is the next step for the evaluation and what is 
expected for next Wednesday and Thursday. The process is to come prepared to conduct the evaluation. 
Review all materials in advance and send any requests for additional information to Dr. Nolin by Monday, 
June 28, 2021.  A discussion of how the Superintendent could provide feedback to School Committee on 
how they could support the goals of the district. Reviewed strategic plan process for next year and setting 
evaluation standards in the fall. 
 
At approximately 6:33 p.m., Ms. Collins motioned to adjourn.  Dr. Fuxman seconded. Chair McDonough 
called for a roll call vote: 
Dr. Fuxman – Yes 
Mr. Haugland – Yes 
Dr. McKenzie – Yes  
Ms. Sonneborn - Yes 
Ms. Collins – Yes 
Chair McDonough - Yes 
It was unanimously approved by a vote of those present, 6-0-0. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Julie McDonough 
Chair – Natick School Committee        


